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Notice of Press Conference

On Monday 23 January at 11.15 a.m., in the Holy See Press Office, a press conference will be held to present
the new Vatican Museums website.

The panel will be composed of Msgr. Fernando Vérgez Alzaga, L.C., secretary general of the Governorate of
Vatican City State, director of the Directorate of Telecommunications; Msgr. Dario Edoardo Viganò, prefect of
the Secretariat for Communication; and Barbara Jatta, director of the Vatican Museums.


